Freedom of Information Act 2000 - complaints about food poisoning

Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
I am doing some work researching complaints about food poisoning at US-owned fast food chains.

 

We are focusing on Burger King, KFC, McDonald’s and Subway. 

How many 
a) Burger King outlets do you have in your local authority?  Answer: 1
The same question for:

b)
KFC
5
c)
McDonald’s
5

d)
Subway
19

 

How many complaints have you received about food poisoning incidents at 
a) Burger King between January 1 and December 31, 2017?  0  

The same question for 

b)
KFC
6

c)
McDonald’s
 2

d)
Subway
3

 

Can you list any outlets operating under the above brand names that have received FIVE OR MORE complaints during this period and specify how many complaints the individual outlets have received?  There was none 

 

Which of these outlets have you taken action against in the past 12 months? N/A 
 

Have any outlets been closed for any period in the past 12 months as a result of these complaints?  N/A 

 

Have any outlets in the above list given you cause for concern beyond the need for enforcement action?  In relation to compliance with food hygiene law, no 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

